
Dear Parents & Carers,  

What should my child expect from immediate remote education in the first day or two of 

pupils being sent home? 

 

Following the first few days of remote education, will my child be taught broadly the same 

curriculum as they would if they were in school? 

 

Remote teaching and study time each day 

How long can I expect work set by the school to take my child each day? 

We expect that remote education (including remote teaching and independent work) will take 

pupils broadly the following number of hours each day: 

We expect parents and carers to ensure that children fully access their learning, complete any 

work that is set. For Nursery through to year 2 children should access a minimum of 3 hours of 

learning per day.  

 

 

E-Safety 

 
• It is the parents’ responsibility to supervise their child’s safety online when children are 

at home. It can be hard to talk to your child about online safety.   
• The NPCC website has lots of resources to help parents, these include tips on how to 

start the conversation of internet safety with your child: parental controls, 

advice on how to support your child if they’ve seen something inappropriate, plus other 

advice 

- The link is www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety 

  

 

Teachers will start remote learning immediately. It will be a combination of lessons conducted on 

Zoom and pupils accessing Bug Club phonics, Bug Club reading and Abacas maths. Teachers will 

register children daily.   

We teach the same curriculum remotely as we do in school wherever possible and appropriate. 

However, we have needed to make some adaptations in some subjects. For example, some lessons 

that need concrete resources such as maths we will be using online tools and may also require  

children to access (if possible)  some physical tools (objects for counting etc.).  

http://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety

